
Highways and Infrastructure Report 

Meeting date 27th September 2022 

 

Highways –  

SAM2 – currently located in Meeting Hill. Data from Westwick Rd will be available in Dropbox prior 

to meeting. Sign with software installed to record vehicle speeds seems to be working correctly at 

present. 

Barnards Road Speeding - following meeting held on site with Justin Le-May (NCC Highways) and 

Saul Penfold awaiting to hear when agreed pedestrian signing is to be installed. 

Fish and Chip Van signage – when the van does decide to turn up the additional signage appear to be 

working effectively. 

 

Infrastructure –  

Village Gateways / Roundels – Parish Partnership money may be available to fund the scheme. 

Westwick Road and Withergate Lane suggested as potential locations at last PC meeting. 

Photographs and verge widths sent to Justin at NCC Highways for budget costs for consideration by 

PC regarding proceeding with Parish Partnership bid. 

Trod / Roadway at Primary School – request from school on possible funding to support a scheme 

which provide access for pupils to the rear (field side) of the school. PC unable to support as 

potential scheme is on private land. 

 


